
January 2021 
Issue 3 

 
Wood Ley CP School 

Lowry Way 
Stowmarket 

Suffolk, IP14 1UF 
 

Tel: 01449 616038 
Fax: 01449 672261 

 
Email: 

admin@woodley. 
suffolk.sch.uk 

 
Website: 

www.woodley. 
suffolk.sch.uk 

 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents,   
I hope  you have had a good weekend 
and everyone is well. I wanted to share 
with you the Wellbeing Wednesday 
programme, which some of you may 
feel is useful. It is a programme run by 
Premier Education which focuses on                 
maintaining a healthy  lifestyle. Families 
will be able to  explore key 4              
fundamentals of ‘Eat well, Drink well, 
Move well and Sleep well’. This is great 
for cross curricular links such as Science, History, Geography and 
maths – all completed within a healthy lifestyles  topic. The sessions 
will be suited for all ages and will allow parents to support their pupils 
learning from home. This is a weekly session which is free to access.    

Free Book Collection 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We hope the children enjoy reading their free books, most of KS2 
have been collected now so we are inviting KS1 and Foundation      
parents to come and collect their child’s book from school if they 
haven't already done so.  The books are available to collect from the 
school office. There are also some  
lovely online reading resources which 
have been shared via TEAMS in files.  
     
  

 



                                                                                                                    

 

We would like to share some of the lovely pieces of work completed by the children at home and at 

school. The children have been working incredibly hard with their writing, here are some examples 

from across the school.  
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         Key Stage 1 

                                                                                       

 

Year 5 Writing. 

 

 

 



Stars  of the Week  
  We are delighted that we are still able to celebrate the children’s achievements in the star of the 

week assemblies. The assemblies take place  virtually for the children in school and we are able to 

record these to share with all of the children via TEAMS.  

A link will be placed on your child’s post page in their class team. If you click on the link then a 

notification e mail will be sent to school to enable the children to access the assembly. We hope 

everyone enjoys the celebration.                                                                                               

Each week there is a star of the week for children working in school and at home.   

Holly Class:  Taylor, James and Matilda 

 

Willow Class: Callum and Ellice 

 

Elm Class:  Eli and Meredith 

 

Oak Class: Benjamin and Matilda 

                                                                                           

Cherry Class:  Chloe and Leo 

 

Beech Class: Elsie and Charlie 

 

Maple Class: Jessica  and Kason 

 

Poplar Class: Theo and Frank 

 

Acer Class: Connor and Hermione 

 

Cedar Class: Aiden and Lily 

 

Hazel Class: Esme 

We are all very proud of you.  


